
“STATEMENT FROM THE BIGLERVILLE BOROUGH COUNCIL 

 

“The Biglerville Borough is increasing water rates effective January 1, 2024. The 

new rate per quarter will be $9.00 per 100 cubic feet. The two-dollar increase 

will appear on the April billing statements. The last water increase was in 2021.  

The Biglerville Borough has experienced inflationary increases with all costs of 

operations for the wells and holding tanks. Additionally, laboratory and 

chemical costs have increased along with additional testing requirements from 

PA. Dept of Environmental Resources. The water line on E York Street water line 

replacement project will take place in 2024 and 2025.  

The Biglerville Borough appreciates the cooperation we receive from our citizens 

and customers. On-line payments can be made through the online portal found 

on the Biglerville Borough website www.biglerville.us or pay by phone by calling 

888-513-8710. Payments can be made at the Borough office. Office hours are 

Monday – Thursday 7:30 A.M. – 4:00 P.M. and Friday’s 7:30 A.M. – 12:00 P.M. 

NO CASH Accepted, check or money order ONLY.  

END” 

BIGLERVILLE BOROUGH COUNCIL  

http://www.biglerville.us/

